
TO     

All Parents,         

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

As you are aware, the Government of India and the Government of Tamil Nadu have 

implemented various lockdown measures to mitigate the hardship to the public caused by 

the COVID-19.  In order to support the containment of the COVID-19 epidemic and 

considering the safety and priceless lives of your wards, the SRMIST will remain closed till 

3rd May 2020. 

Regarding reopening of the University, you will be informed by 22/23rd of April 2020. 

Take care your wards.  Stay Home. Be safe with your wards and family members. 

With Regards, 

Registrar 

 


